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Master Planning Committee Meeting 

February 28, 2008 
Notes 

 
Attending: Deb Horner, Rich Boone, Dianne Milke, Bill Krause, Gary Newman, 
Sharish Patil, Dave Miller, George Owletuck, Joshua Greenberg, Scott McCrea, 
Luke Hopkins 
 
Subcommittee Reports 
 
Campus Landscape and Outdoor Art ʹ Deb Horner 
Deb gave an update on plans to solicit UArctic plant donations to the learning 
habitats on West Ridge Plaza. Chancellor Jones is attending a UArctic meeting in 
Scandinavia and will be distributing the West Ridge Plaza learning-habitats 
proposal to the representatives of UArctic institutions attending the meeting. Deb 
most likely will submit a proposal to the Peoples Endowment program to pay for 
learning-habitats signage. 
 
Deb attended the Green Infrastructure Workshop recently held in Fairbanks. 
Gordy Schlosser, landscape planner in Fairbanks, is willing to serve on the Campus 
Landscape and Outdoor Art Committee. 
 
Arbor Day celebration will be 1-2P Monday, May 19. There will be an hour-long 
dedication of the new learning habitat area that includes the milepost sign. There 
will be tree plantings in the habitat; Jack Townsend, who has provided a donation, 
will plant the first tree. 
 
Circulation and Parking – no representation currently 
 



North Campus Subcommittee ʹ no representative present 



Deb pointed out that sustainability is becoming an accreditation metric.   MPC 
members agreed that the creation of a standing MPC subcommittee on 
sustainability is a worthy idea.


